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PRAYERS 

Prayer Requests Urgent requests can 
be phoned to Sue on 354949 OR text 
on 07769678659. 
Otherwise: 

• Prayers can be posted on the 
prayer list on the wall at the back of 
church 

• Church members who have 
indicated their willingness to pray at 
short notice can be informed of your 
needs via the prayer texting service. 

• You can request that the house 
groups cover your prayer request. 

• You can request a prayer partner or 
find one yourself. 

• We have 3 prayer-triplets available 
and ready to pray for you or yours. 

• Prayers can be offered out loud 
during Sunday services. 

Contact Sue Trotter (Prayer Secretary) 
making it clear how you want your 
request to be dealt with.  
 
Circuit Prayer Web The next meeting 
will be at Skidby Methodist on Saturday 
June 6th at 9am. 
 
Prayer Tuesdays!!!! 
Tuesday mornings in Church (side 
door off the car park) at 9.15am to 
10.00am followed by coffee!! 
 
Prayers for Selby Street 
Held at Selby Street every Wed 
morning 9am. To pray for the mission 
of the area and for God to speak to us 
about the future. 
 
Local Preachers. Our local preachers 
are leading services today at: Princes 
Avenue (Andy Umpleby) Please 
remember him in your prayers. 
 

Services for 
Sunday 24th May 

 
10.30 AM Mrs Liz Jackson 

 
 

6.30 PM  Sankey Evening  
See notice under this weeks events 

 
Church Stewards: 

Sue Rowe, Sue Trotter, Rachel 
Pearson, John Hallam 

 
Music: AM: Clive 
           PM:  Vanessa 

 

Welcome Stewards: 
AM: Val Haynes 
 Brian Spratt 
PM: Val Foreman 

 

 

Hospitality: Monday Afternoon 
Housegroup (Roger Slingsby) 

 
Sound and Vision: 

AM: Simon & Andrew C 
PM: Bob & Marcus 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Articles for the next edition of the notices by Thursday 6pm 
latest please, to: 

� notices@anlabyparkmethodistchurch.com 

� 47 Rokeby Park, HU4 7QE 

� 354595 
 

Note: these Notices are produced on a rota basis by a 
small team of people.  If you are interested in joining the 
team, please speak to John Hallam or Denise Robinson. 

   

                                    at Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Parkat Anlaby Park    
Minister: Revd Andrew Stead, Tel: 352157 
 

Notices for Sunday 17th May 2015 

 
 

 

Visit us online at: 
www.anlabyparkmethodistchurch.com 

Follow us 

@APMChurch 
Find us: 

 
Today’s Services  

  
10.30 AM Rev. Andrew Stead 

Communion Service 
 
 

6.30 PM  Andrew Creamer 
 

Church Stewards: 
Sue Trotter, Jon Parker & Brian 

Smith 
 
  

 
  

 
 
 
The offering for 10th 
May was as follows:  
 

  
Offering £    928 
Budget     £ 1,132  
Average   £    973 
 
 
 

 
Welcome… 

 
 

We hope you find a warm 
welcome within this                  

Church Family 

Please join us for tea or coffee after 
the morning service. For details of 
our Crèche, Sunday Club or 
anything you are unsure of, please 
speak with the person who 
welcomed you on arrival. Hearing 
Aid users please note we 
have a loop system fitted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Mission Statement   

“To share God’s love 

in words and actions, 

to grow and nurture 

wholehearted followers 

of Jesus Christ 
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THIS WEEK’S EVENTS 
 

Thursday 21st May 7.30pm at 
Church.  Outreach Management 
Committee Meeting.  Chaired by Keith 
Robinson.  This is an open meeting so 
we would encourage you to come 
along if you can.  See entry below 
under “News” for more information.  
Outreach covers activities that affect 
our community such as debt centre, 
coffee shop, live at home, Ignition 
activities (Zumba, scrabble etc). 
 

Thursday 21st May 8pm Wives Group 
in the Trinity Room. Street Angels – 
Gerald Barley 
 

Sunday 24th May at 6.30pm. Sankey 
Evening.  Ira David Sankey and his 
friend Dwight Moody wrote many 
wonderful revival hymns in the 1880s 
and along with other friends like Fanny 
Crosby (of “Blessed Assurance” fame) 
were instrumental in the huge revival 
movement of that time.  So, to 
encourage and celebrate revival 
TODAY we are holding a Sankey 
Evening here at AP.  It will be followed 
by a Pie & Peas Supper (including a 
hot drink).  Do come along and bring 
your friends.  See Noticeboard for 
more details. 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tuesday 2nd June 7.30pm at Church.  
Care Management Committee 
Meeting.  Chaired by Jane Creamer.  
This is an open meeting so we would 
encourage you to come along if you 
can.  See entry below under “News” for 
more information.  Care covers 
activities that affect how we care for 
people we have a responsibility for – 

so pastoral, children & youth, 
housegroups etc. 
 

Fri 5th ~ Sun 7th June Mental Health 
Matters 2015. Cliff College are 
providing support and training for 
people wishing to learn about mental 
health issues. See Notice Board 
 

Sunday 7th June 10.30am Pentecost 
Praise All age contemporary Worship 
at Cottingham High School. Traditional 
Worship at Cottingham Methodist 
Church. Please note there will not be 
a 10.30am service at Anlaby Park 
 

Tuesday 9th June 7.30pm at Church.  
Resources Management Committee 
Meeting.  Chaired by Steve Saunders.  
This is an open meeting so we would 
encourage you to come along if you 
can.  See entry below under “News” for 
more information. Resources covers 
practical matters that affect our 
buildings or people so – finance, 
property, HR, communications etc. 
 

Wednesday 17th June 7.30pm at 
Church.  Worship Management 
Committee Meeting.  Chaired by Sue 
Trotter.  This is an open meeting so we 
would encourage you to come along if 
you can.  See entry below under 
“News” for more information. Worship 
covers matters affecting the services in 
our church (planning services, choir, 
worship leading, music, etc) as well as 
the vital area of prayer. 
 

NEWS & APPEALS 
 

Meeting Notes A new file has been 
put in the Church for minutes/notes 
from the new Management 
Committees. Could the chairs of the 
meetings please ensure that such 
information is put in the file in order for 
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everyone in the Church to have the 
opportunity to see what is happening. 
Many thanks. Brenda Hammonds. 
 

Christian Aid Nepal Appeal We have 
forwarded a total of £134.20 from the 
two collections Thank you. 
 

Our Future Mission - The 
Responsibility is Ours (TRIO) 14 
June is going to be a really important 
day for us at AP.  There will be a 
special Presentation during Morning 
Worship that day to update everyone 
about how we can be effective in 
developing our Mission into the future 
and what resources we need to 
achieve this success.  The point is 
that  "The Responsibility is Ours"  to 
get to where we want to be!  We 
therefore need everyone to make a 
special effort to be at Church that 
morning so we are asking for you to 
make a careful note of the date now so 
as not to miss out.  You'll be hearing 
more about this over the next few 
weeks! From the TRIO Planning Group 
 

Use of rooms at APMC With a 
marked increase in demand for the use 
of rooms at Church we have needed to 
review our policy regarding bookings. 
This should be to the benefit of 
everyone and should minimise 
frustration and inconvenience.  From 
now on, no assumptions should be 
made about the availabilty of rooms 
anywhere on the premises (Including 
the Church and the Coffee Shop).  All 
requests to use any room should be 
addressed to the Bookings Secretary 
(Arthur Credland) whose telephone 
number is 565443.  If Arthur is able to 
respond positively to any request he 
will inform John Hallam whose sole 
responsibility it is to record the booking 

on Google Calendar.  It is essential 
that we have just one person dealing 
with bookings and entries to Google 
Calendar. Google Calendar is on 
www.anlabyparkmethodistchurch.com 
the Church’s website. Click on “Our 
Church” and select “Church Calendar” 
on the drop down menu. Thank you in 
anticipation of your cooperation. Steve 
Saunders Resources Manager 
 

First Meetings under the new 
Church Team Structure!!!!  Please 
note that the first meetings of the four 
new management committees of the 
church have now been arranged.  
Please see separate entries under 
“Dates for your Diary” above.  All four 
meetings will be open for anyone to 
attend and we would actively 
encourage you to attend some or all of 
the meetings to hear about what is 
going on and perhaps to put ideas or 
suggestions forward as well.  Please 
remember that by coming along you 
are not making a commitment to join 
that particular team, or tying yourself in 
to attending future meetings – you can 

just come along whenever suits you.  If 
you have any queries about this, 
please speak to one of the stewards.  
 
 

Knitted Zebra Crossing Please 
could any crafty friends help us out? 
We would like to knit (or crochet) a 
zebra crossing to roll across the 
road near a local primary school. If 
you would like to help us in our 
mission we are collecting & creating 
black and white squares, or 
rectangles which we will sew 
together at Orts. Any size, any 
pattern welcome. Thank you. Liane 
Kensett 


